
HYFA Carnival 
Carnival with Fireworks 

 
 
 
For more than twenty years, Hull Youth Football Association (HYFA) has hosted an 
annual carnival here in Hull. We are happy to announce that this year’s fireworks 
display will coincide with Hull’s 375th Anniversary Celebration! The fireworks are 
sponsored by Rockwell Amusements, HYFA and the 375th Anniversary committee. Due 
to this additional sponsorship from the 375th Anniversary committee, this year’s fireworks 

display will be the most extravagant yet! 
 
This year’s carnival will be open from 
Wednesday, June 19, 2019, through 
Sunday, June 23, 2019. The fireworks 
display has been scheduled for 
Saturday, June 22nd (with a rain date of 
the 23rd). Hours of operation are 6:00 pm-
11:00 pm for all five nights. (weather 
permitting) 
 
For those not wanting to watch the fireworks 
at the carnival, the 375th Committee is in the 
finalizing stages of providing an opportunity 
to watch the firework display at the Bernie 
King Pavilion  (we are hoping it will be 
completed by then) where we will have the 
Satuit Band playing for listening, dancing, 
and playing to the fireworks.  
 
We look forward to another great 
carnival and fireworks display. 
 
For any questions or additional 
information, please contact Bob Cambra, 
President of Hull Youth Football, at 

robertcambra1262@gmail.com 
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